




MINISTRY:
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REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA



NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

[bookmark: _Hlk2897856]QUESTION NO.: 228.								
							
Ms D Kohler (DA) to ask the Minister of State Security:
[bookmark: _Hlk64039699]Whether the State Security Agency has investigated criminal charges laid against a certain person (name furnished), a former employee of the Department of State Security, after the SA Police Service allegedly transferred the investigation of the charges laid on 9 April 2009 at the Durban Central Police Station; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what are the full details of the (a) investigation and (b) its outcome?									    					  NW231E 
REPLY   
A reply to this Parliamentary Question has been logdged.
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